
August 29, 2017

Thank you for your prayers, for your encouragement and for giving 
to the Rio Maria Project.  The wall around the property is 
complete.  The ground has been leveled.  The plans have been 
finalized and the foundation is being poured.  

Casa de La Luse ( The House of Light ) is on schedule to be 
complete just in time to house its first missions team from the 
United States in December.

While there, we were also able to purchase groceries for a widowed 
women in La Ceiba and while at her house we got the opportunity 
to pray for her and her granddaughter………as we were leaving I 
turned and saw the widow clinch her fist and share a big smile of 
joy.  Even though there was a language barrier her face said it all, 
“God had blessed her and once again met her needs!” ( It was 
better than a Tiger Woods fist pump!)  

David shared the gospel at the drug rehab center in Buffalo ( A 
place that many will not go because of the gangs.) and I got to lead
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several of the men to Christ.  Their stories were heart wrenching 
but we saw God move among those men and touch their lives 
forever.  We also purchased food for those guys.  They were able to 
enjoy the spiritual and the natural blessings of God.

On Sunday, I led worship and spoke at Sambo Creek Church.

The message was on Trusting God.  Many came forward to be 
prayed for.  His presence was evident in the place as His Spirit 
moved among the people.  

Many practical things happened on this mission such as: working 
with the architect, determining the set back for the house and 
selecting the tile for the bathroom showers and the floors.  Doing 
all of this made me want to go and build a house from scratch 
again.

Even upon my departure I was able to connect with a new found 
friend who pastors in the area.  We plan to partner with him when 
we return.  His team goes to hospitals and to the streets to pray for 
the sick and for those in need.  I thank God for relationships.

I hope this will at least give you some idea of what's going on in a 
Honduras.

Oh, and by the way, we were able to give over $4000.00 into the 
project with your help! …….. thanks so much!

Blessings,

Mark & Bridget Moses

Fathers Joy 
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